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We welcome you to our quarterly Newsletter! The year 2020 has brought
many challenges, and with it came the promise of significant growth and
change. As part of our expansion and growth, ORURISA is excited to
launch our inaugural quarterly Newsletter, which is specifically designed
to help ORURISA and the GIS community connect and share their
professional endeavors. Together, we will explore, expand, and reshape
the content of forthcoming Newsletters to meet the needs and add value
to ORURISA membership.

We hope that you will find great value in its content and that it will aid
you in your own goals to grow and thrive.

Click here to read the Newsletter

Please take this short survey to provide your feedback.This survey
takes less than 1 minute to complete.

Short Survey

https://www.orurisa.org/resources/Documents/ORURISA%20Newsletter.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeRZX1Bo-FRtXM2ZwEKIOhM9hNPQEA3b-0AA0IuzRBIm1ANfg/viewform?usp=sf_link

